
  

Leighton Hospital 
Middlewich Road 

   Crewe 
        Cheshire 
        CW1 4QJ   

    

 
 
Freedom of Information Request: Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment 
Tender 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. McWilliams 
 
Thank you for your request for information. I can confirm that Mid Cheshire Hospitals 
NHS Trust has now completed its search for the information you requested on the 
21/06/2011 in relation to the above. May I apologise for the delay in responding to your 
request.  
 
The information you have requested is attached to this letter and has been sent by        
E-Mail. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jessica Pickup 
Information Governance Manager 
On Behalf of 

 
Patrick Wilkinson 
Governance Manager 

Mid Cheshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust  
Integrated Governance Department 
Leighton Hospital  
Crewe CW1 4 QJ 

Direct Line: 01270 273350 

email: mailto:patrick.wilkinson@mcht.nhs.uk 

 
 
Ms.Claire McWilliams 
Brand And Compliance Manager 
Blue Compliance 
 
Email: request-76954-e7fa5bf0@whatdotheyknow.com 
 

20/07/2011 
 

Ref: 981 



  

Freedom of Information Request - 981 

 
 
 
 

In your request you asked for the following information: - 
 

 
I would like to request the following information from either the 
     procurement department or the Waste Management/Recycling 
     department. 
      
     • Date of the next tender for the “Collection and Disposal of WEEE 
     (Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment) and Batteries. 
      
     • Also a copy of the previous successful tender for the collection 
     and disposal of WEEE. 

 
 
 
 
In response to the above: - 

 
 

The Mid Cheshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust did not conduct a formal 
tender for this service as there are no costs to the Trust; however, the Trust will 
be reassessing its requirement in the near future.  
 
There is no formal tender in place for this service. However, the Trust has an 
SLA agreement with a suitable provider following a valuation process. 

 
 
    


